[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]
[Date]

[City Official's Name]
[City Department or Office]
[City Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [City Official's Name],

I am writing to express my concerns as a resident and advocate for public health and safety in our community. With increasing awareness about the risks associated with lead service lines in our water supply and the Biden-Harris Administration’s goal of replacing 100% of LSLs, [City Name] must prioritize replacing lead service lines with copper piping as a safer alternative.

Copper has long been recognized as a superior material for plumbing and water infrastructure due to its durability, longevity, anti-microbial benefits, and safety. Unlike lead, copper is non-corrosive and does not leach harmful substances into the water supply. By choosing copper for lead service line replacement, we can provide our residents with a reliable and sustainable solution that prioritizes public health and safety.

Furthermore, copper offers numerous benefits over alternative materials such as plastic or galvanized steel. Recent research has raised concerns about the potential risks of plastic piping. According to an article in Environmental Sciences Magazine, plastic piping may also pose risks to water quality. The article highlights that six common plastic pipe types have been shown to leach various chemicals and substances into water, including some known to be harmful to human health, including carcinogens. Additionally, the long-term effects of these substances on human health remain largely unstudied, raising further concerns about their safety.

Copper's proven track record in plumbing systems ensures long-term performance and minimal maintenance requirements, ultimately reducing costs for both the city and its residents. Additionally, copper is fully recyclable, aligning with our city's commitment to environmental sustainability and responsible resource management.

It is evident that replacing lead service lines with copper piping is not only a prudent decision for public health but also a responsible investment in the long-term integrity of our water infrastructure. Copper piping offers a proven, reliable solution that minimizes the risk of water contamination and ensures the delivery of safe drinking water to our community.

I urge you to prioritize using copper piping for lead service line replacement in [City Name]. By choosing copper, we can protect the health and well-being of our residents for generations to come.

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I look forward to your support in ensuring the safety and reliability of our water supply.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]
